
Sub : Please send email/letter - Voice for Council- within this fortnight (5
th

  July to 19th 

July 2021)   Monsoon session of the Parliament is beginning on 19
th

 July  

 

 

Dr Madam/Sir  
Namaskar! 

  
As you are aware, we are advocating for the enactment of a law to establish a National Council 

for Social Work Education (NCSWE) in India. In this regard, we have submitted a representation 

to Prime Minister Sh Narender Modi Ji, and Sh Ramesh Pokhariyal 'Nishank’, 

Education Minister, and other officials. We have also submitted a document titled the National 

Council for Social Work Education (NCSWE) 2021, which we prepared after a country wider 

consultation.  
 

We know your active engagement in this regard and we have a heartfelt appreciation for your 

efforts. We wish to inform you that the Government of India has recognized social workers in 

the health sector in its new law The National Commission of Allied and Health Care Professions 

Act 2021. This creates further hopes that we will succeed in our efforts. However, this will not be 

possible without your support. As each voice matters, we are approaching you to VOICE for 

Council. 
  

 We earnestly request you to write a letter/email on your official letterhead or in your 

individual capacity to the Prime Minister, Education Minister, UGC, and NITI AAYOG, 

Government of India with a request to enact legislation for the National Council of Social 

Work Education. A model letter and emails are enclosed for your ready reference. 
  

Please send your letter to these officials and your Member of Parliament before the Monsoon 

session of parliament starts i.e.19th July. Please mark a bcc of your mail to us also 

ncswe2021@gmail.com. Please forward this email to your friends and in your group(s) with a 

similar request. 

  
Sincerely yours, 

  
National Convenor 

NCC for NCSW 
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